
Join us for... 

The Nutcracker 
Casting Call and Parent Meeting  

Saturday, September 7, 4:30-6:30pm at JDT 
 

JDT students enrolled in Pre-Ballet, and Levels 1-6, are invited to 
perform in The Nutcracker! Participation is optional, and requires 

dedication and commitment in addition to regular classes.  
Help us create Nutcracker magic in 2024!  

 

Casting call is not an audition. It is an informational meeting and 
orientation for parents and dancers. All eligible dancers, available and 

willing to make the commitment, will be assigned a role. Dancers 
should wear proper ballet class attire and hair to casting call. They will 

be measured for costumes, and photographed with their class. 
 

We have a  limited number of roles for adult volunteer performers. 
Interested adults should attend casting call or contact us at 

jdtoffice@juneaudance.org.  
 

The Nutcracker performances are December 6-8, at the JDHS 
auditorium. Rehearsals are on weekends, including Thanksgiving 

weekend. Dancers and parents will be asked to execute a participant 
agreement prior to being cast in the production. 


